

November 6, 2017

Dear Supervisors,

As Principal of Las Juntas Elementary School, I am writing to voice my concern over a home located at one of our school entrances. The property located at 4049 Camino Vinedo in Martinez has been problematic for many years.

In addition to the blight that it puts in the view of our school, there is a history of a loose dog entering campus and there has been dumping of debris on our property.

Unfortunately this property is at one of the entrances/exits to our school where many children pass by it on their way to/home. I continue to be deeply worried about the attractive nuisance that property represents for our students and I am not alone. Parents and my staff have voiced concern that a student may become injured because they cannot appreciate the risk posed by the condition of this home or the chemicals and debris left out in front of it.

Thank You.

Cryptal Castañida

Crystal Castaneda Principal